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Ottawa, August 6, 1910.

Madai,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your post

card of the 3rd instant in reference to supplies for the

Fort William Orphanage.

In reply I beg to say that your requisition

did not reach the Department till July 14th and on the

15th it was forwarded to the Stationer Office. If these

articles do not reach you in the course of a few days be

good enough to again advise the Department when the nec-

essarỹinquiries will be made.

Your obedient servant,

Schwart

Asst. Secretary.

Sister M. Ignatia,

Fort William Orphanage,

235 Franklin St.,

Fort William, Ont.

Ce nouvelle.
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